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          22nd January 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Parents Evening  

As you will be aware from the diary dates section of the newsletter, parents evening appointments 
are scheduled for Tuesday 11th February & Thursday 13th February 2020.  Appointments will be 
available to book online from 7pm, Monday 27th January until 9am, Monday 10th February.  
Following this, appointments can only be made through the school office.  

Teacher appointments are 10 minutes long and bookings for these are made online through the 
school’s website under ‘Parent login’, or via the School Spider App.  Please contact the school 
office if you need your login details resending or encounter any problems. 

During the evening you will have the opportunity to look through your child’s work either before or 
after your appointment.  This is something we encourage as the children are very proud of what 
they have achieved.  Children are able to attend the evening if you wish, separate seating will be 
provided for them whilst you discuss your child’s progress. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

N M Badger 

Principal 
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